
From: Kevin Roote

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 3:08 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Shoreline protection project 

 

My name is Kevin Roote. I am a resident on Keats Island and I would like to suggest 

rescheduling the Gambier Trust meeting planned for July 14. 

 

BC Hydro has planned for an island wide power shut down on this same day. As a result the 

opportunity for home owners to participate remotely will not be possible. 

 

These are important issues being discussed and it is in  the best interest of all stakeholders that 

anyone wishing to be involved will be able to do so. Please reschedule to a later date. 


